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Ottawa, September 9, 1907.

Madam,-

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 6th inst., and in reply I beg to say that the

Department is unable to give you the information asked

for regarding a boarding-house and price, but the last

teacher there remained two years, and it is likely

that you could obtain [s]uitable board at a reasonable

rate.

You might write to Mr. G. F. Cookburn, Stur-

geen Falls, the Indian Agent,or to His Lordship Bishop

Soollard, at North Bay, on this subject. We would

like to have yourdefinite answer early next week.

Your obedient Servant,

for the

Secrotary.

Miss Agnes Kelly,

Pembroke, Ont.

verschieden, Indian Affairs, Letterbook,
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